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Hi Families, 

As you may have heard in the media, the Autism Inclusion Teacher (AIT) role is a major
priority for our state and every school in South Australia has a designated AIT. Within my
role as the Wellbeing Leader, I will be fulfilling the AIT role for Morphett Vale Primary
School. According to the Department for Education (DfE),
'The Autism Inclusion Teacher will: provide support to their fellow educators on how to best
support and educate students with autism drive improved practice relating to autism that
works for their school.”

Wellbeing News

On Tuesday and Wednesday of Week 5, I attended the first
two day workshop presented by Positive Partnerships and
am very excited to bring the new research, tools and
strategies back to Morphett Vale for the benefit of our
Autistic and non-Autistic students. 
If you’re interested in reading about what the DfE is doing
to support Autistic students, please visit: ​​
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-
families/health-and-disability-support/improving-
support-children-and-students-autism
 If you’re interested in seeing some of the research, tools,
strategies, etc we’ll be using, please visit:
https://www.positivepartnerships.com.au/ 
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Miss Hollie’s Kindy class (Group 2) and Ms Jess’s R/1 class met in the gym to begin their buddy
classes. The children had a great time getting to know each other. We look forward to the
relationships the children will build.
My Favourite thing about Buddy Class was:
Kindy Children’s voice:
Ryder- “Playing”
Charli- “Playing with Abby”
Willow- “Playing with Sophia’s friends”
Arlo- “Trying to throw the ball in the basket hoops”
Cody- “Playing with Mason”
Blake- “Throwing the ball in the air”
Sean- “Playing in the gym. Playing with the ball”
Boston- “Throwing and bouncing the ball”
Isabell- “Playing with the ball with Boston”
R/1 Children’s voice:
Piper- “I liked it, I had fun running and chasing”
Lexi, Ekaterina, and William- “I want to do it again”.
Sohail- “It was fun!”
Mahalia- “I made new friends”.

Preschool news
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It has been a great pleasure to welcome our new Receptions into our school and classroom this
year. They have settled into our routine smoothly and have embraced ‘big school’ like real
champions. Our year 1 learners had stepped up to assist within the classroom and help the
receptions learn their way around the school. We have begun our term by reading Roald Dahl’s
famous book, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. It has been such a delight to sit back and
imagine the world he creates in his story and the learners are all enthralled in discovering what is
within Mr Wonka’s factory. Prediction is our key focus as we take turns to predict what may
happen next in each chapter. 
Please enjoy our lovely artwork from our story as well as our Receptions first day of school
photos, inclusive of their future aspirations for what they would love to be when they grow up. 

Mrs Schnetler Reception / 1 Class
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In Ms Jess’s class we have had 6 new reception students join our class community, and
they are doing a fantastic job. All students have started their school year building 
 relationships with each other and working on classroom stamina. They have joined a
number of year 1 students who are being great leaders in and outside of the classroom.
. It is such a wonderful group of children who are displaying the value of respect and
exploring our Pathways for Powerful Learning. These include collaboration,
communications, mindsets, self-regulation and problem solving.
Students are currently working hard on learning the alphabet letters and sounds and
we are exploring numbers with lots of fun games. 

Welcome Reception Students










